Robert Bobbett
9731 E. Sheena Blvd.
Scottsdale, AZ 85260

February 18, 2014

The Greenspan Co/Adjusters International
Attention Joshua Scott

14614 N. Kierland Blvd, Suite N-140
Scottsdale, AZ 85254

RE: Water Loss — Scottsdale AZ
Dear Mr. Scott

I would like to personally thank you and your company for the assistance we
received in resolving our claim for the water damage in our home. '

You and your firm provided the expertise necessary to effectively negotiate a fair
settlement with the insurance company.

I would not hesitate to recommend The Greenspan CO./Adjusters International to
anyone in need of a public insurance adjuster.

Sincerely,

£ Botlet!—

Robert Bobbett



